
Fall, 2011:  First Graders learned about Red Wiggler composting worms and they maintained a 

worm bin.  Lettuce that first graders were growing in the salad table was thinned and fed to 

the worms.  Compost harvested from the bin will be returned to the salad table in the spring 

and the vermicomposting will have completed a full cycle! 

          

          

          


